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3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Young Shakespeare Company 

 

In order to support the children with their National Curriculum literacy studies, we are delighted to have 

been able to book ‘The Young Shakespeare Company’ once again to visit the children of Year 6 and provide 

a stimulating interactive workshop of Shakespeare’s ‘Hamlet’ on Thursday 23rd January 2025.  This is a very 

popular and leading national group and we are fortunate indeed to be welcoming them again to West 

Leigh Junior School.   

 

Regrettably, the cost of this visit cannot be met from school funds and we are, therefore, requesting parental 

contributions from Year 6 parents of £13.00.  You will be able to make a payment using ParentPay.  This is a 

voluntary contribution. We have a very limited amount of funding which we can use to subsidise those who 

are unable to contribute and we will include all pupils if the activity proceeds. However, without sufficient 

parental contributions, we will be unable to proceed with this booking. Please contact the school office as 

soon as possible if you have difficulties with the contribution.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bemister 

English Lead 

 

 


